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4th January 2018
Dear Parent/Carers

On behalf of the staff at Rotherhithe Primary School, I am happy to welcome you back and wish you a Happy New Year!  
We are looking forward to a productive partnership with you to ensure our children can achieve their highest potential.  We recognise that in order to be successful in school our children, need support from both home and school.  We know a strong partnership with you will make a great difference to our children’s education.  As partners, we share the responsibility for our children’s success and want you to know that we will do our very best to carry out our responsibilities.  We ask that you guide and support your child’s learning too, by ensuring that s/he:
1) Attends school daily and arrives on time, ready for the day’s learning experience

2) Completes all homework assignments given by teachers

3) Reads daily to develop a love for reading and to improve literacy skills

4) Shares school experiences with you so that you are aware of his/her school life

5) Informs you if s/he needs additional support in any area or subject

6) Knows that you expect him/her to succeed in school 

Our headline school rules are as follows:

Listen to and do as all school staff ask you.

Keep hands, feet and objects to yourself.

I am attaching a copy of the home school agreement and would appreciate it if you would review this together with your child.  We expect all children and parents to follow school rules and protocols; working with us to ensure a consistent approach for our children.
Please consider joining our school volunteer program, as our children can greatly benefit from your involvement in the program and the school’s operation.  We seek volunteers to help us with the following activities:
1) Supporting teaching and learning within the classroom

2) Reading with children

3) Supporting school visits/ trips

4) Helping to recruit other parent volunteers
If you would like to join our school volunteer program please speak to Kellie Ansell or email her at:  kansell@rotherhithe.southwark.sch.uk.
We have dedicated, hardworking wonderful staff at Rotherhithe Primary School and are privileged to work with you as part of the school family.  We thank you for your support and look forward to a fantastic New Year.

Yours sincerely

Lisa Christiansen

Head of School 

Rotherhithe Primary�Rotherhithe New Road�London�SE16 2PL


�Tel:  0207 2371586�Fax: 0207 2373653


Email: office@rotherhithe.southwark.sch.uk











[image: image8.jpg]


[image: image9.jpg]<7 STARS

2014 Bronze level Accreditation



[image: image10.png]¢, CO
& 0¢

Q& ArTsmARK —
F

GOLD

& Q
VoL A



[image: image11.jpg]I
QM ¢
zO

2
X &\(x

L
U
S[O
/L



[image: image12.jpg]US/; D
&) Flagship School




[image: image13.jpg]Sustainable Travel
Accredited and Recognised
Sustainable level 2012



[image: image14.jpg]


                              
[image: image2.jpg] [image: image3.jpg] [image: image4.jpg] [image: image5.jpg]

[image: image15.png]HEALTHY

SCHOOLS
LONDON

SILVER AWARD

-




[image: image16.jpg]